## LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER - NOVEMBER, 2015

## THANKS CHUCK

Memorial service for Chuck on November 21, 2015. Information on board.

Great lunch at Chartreuse Restaurant, especially the soup. Enjoyed the tour of the Historical Museum, the section of a car assembly line and the vintage clothing were most interesting. Thanks Colleen, good job as usual.

Money generated from returned bottles will be used by the Social Committee for, among other things, the Lobby, so look for container to the right of the back door to put your <u>empty and clean</u> bottles in.

**FYI - Carts** - For your convenience, shopping carts are provided in each garage and are clearly labeled as to where they belong. When you have used a cart, it is to be returned to area that is marked on the cart, this should be done ASAP for use by another owner. Carts are not to be left in front of your unit or in the elevators for someone else to return, nor should they be put in the Lobby or in the hallway leading to the garage. If this is an inconvience for you, you may want to buy a personal cart which can be stored by your car and if brought to your unit, must be stored inside your unit and not in the hallway. (With the holidays fast approaching, your cooperation with carts will be appreciated.)

Remember, <u>live</u> Christmas trees are not allowed, also outside decorations on balconies and patios are allowed between Thanksgiving and two weeks after Christmas.

Posting and sign up sheets for dinner and feather bowling at Cadieux Cafe are across from mailboxes. The event will be on Tuesday, November 10. Meet in the Lobby at 4:45, bowling at 5:30 and dinner at 6:30.

The Christmas Party will be on Friday, December 4, look for sign up sheet. The signup sheet insures that we will have seating for all guests. You will be asked to choose between bringing something to share or donating \$5 towards the event.

Let the Board know what you think of the new sign at the entrance of our complex, along with the decorations.

## LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER - NOVEMBER, 2015

The Board has asked me to let you know that if you have no computer or have a hard time accessing the Newsletter, there will be 15 copies in the Library starting in November.

Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours.

Lu Norello, Editor

## **NOVEMBER, 2015 CALENDAR**

Monday, November 9--Soc. Comm at 7p in Lib/Soc. Rm\*

Tuesday, November 10--Cadieux Cafe outing-Lobby at 4:45

Thursday, November 19--Bunco in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 7pm

**EVERY TUESDAY** - Crafts, cards, etc in the Lib/Soc.Rm 2p-4p **EVERY WEDNESDAY** - Cards & Games in the Lib/Soc.Rm 7pm **EVERY FRIDAY** - Happy Hour in the Lib/Soc. Rm, 6p

**FYI** - I will be selling Super Bowl Squares in the Lib/Soc. Rm on Monday's 7p-9p. 81 squares available for co owners, family and friends.

\*Please join us at the Social Committee Meeting. If you have suggestions or questions about up coming events, please share them with the Committee or just come to know what's going on.